
 
 

 

Hedgerley Parish Council    
Minutes of Parish Council Meeting held on 12th November 2018 

8.15 pm in the Memorial Hall, Hedgerley 
 
 
 

Chairman to indicate emergency exits 
Apologies for absence –  
 
 Community Submissions 
Tom Webb said that thanks should go to the Scouts for organizing the Rememberance Day parade. He said it was very enjoyable to see so 
many people attend at the Church; approximately 200 in total. He also commented on the rows of poppies which had been arranged on the 
railings round the pond. 
TW also told the meeting that John Lovelock had applied for and been accepted, to attend the Cenotaph parade and had taken a wreath in 
commemoration of the ten Hedgerley men who had lost their lives in the conflict. 
 
  

1. To approve Minutes 
 Minutes were approved as a true record, and signed. 
 
2. County Councillor – Did not attend, no report sent 
 
3. District Councillor – ML gave a brief report 
 
4. County Council matters 

Debris washed down the Holt  
 

5. Clerk’s information items 
Resignation of Cllr. Marcus Orchard - Councillors sent their thanks to Marcus Orchard for 
his thanks for his involvement in the Slade Farm application especially and his valued 
membership of the Parish Council during his time in post.  
Defibrillator - Clerk to ask BT if it were possible to site the defibrillator either in, or joined 
to, the phone box. 
Electric charging points – PCs asked the Clerk to investigate further regarding the actual 
siting 

 
6. Finance 
 Finance report – to note report – report approved, cheques signed. 

Clerk and Paul Miller go through the finances with a view to preparing the budget. 
 
7. Planning 
 To note report – DB detailed two applications which he would be viewing 
 
 
 
 



 
 
8. Street Lights 

Aylesbury Mains had repaired the lights in Jones Way, Stevenson Road and the entrance 
to Kemsley Wood. They had responded very quickly. 
TB to speak to BLE regarding the current situation re. contract. 

 
9. Hedgerley Magazine 

TW said that it was hoped the next edition be in time for 1st December. Funds were still in 
a satisfactory state.  Councillors agreed that thanks be given to Tom Webb for 
arranging the organization of the magazine and to Clare for the layout. 

  
11. Slade Farm – update 
 The public meeting will be held next Monday 19th November in the Memorial Hall. 
 
12. Meetings 

To report on – none to report 
 To attend – none to attend 
 
13. Date of next meeting 
 Monday 10th December , Memorial Hall, 8.15 pm. 
 


